
No#ce to all Residents 

March 12, 2020 

As you all are aware, health officials are currently taking steps to prevent the introduc8on and spread of COVID-19 
(“Coronavirus”) into communi8es across the United States. As we con8nue to learn and get updates about the Corona 
Pandemic, we are being instructed by HUD and other governing bodies on the current status and processes to observe 
for everyone’s health and well-being. FCHA is dedicated to ensure the safety of all staff and residents.  

Everyone should con8nue promo8ng everyday disease preven8on strategies: 

• If you are sick, stay home from work or school; do not aDend group func#ons or use common areas. 

• Avoid close contact with those who are already sick. 

• Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing with a #ssue or the crook of your arm. 

• Wash your hands oJen with soap and water for a minimum of 30 seconds.  

• Avoid touching eyes, nose, or mouth. 

• Clean unit regularly with disinfectant. 

 
Effec8ve immediately all FCHA offices will use precau8ons to prevent the spread of any virus. Office doors will be 
remained closed and all visitors must use the window access areas, as available, at each office for assistance as needed. 
It is recommended that you call the office instead of visi8ng the office.  

All maintenance staff must wear gloves when working in any units and unless an emergency exists, refrain from working 
in units of any residents who may have flu like symptoms. 

These precau8ons are an effort to protect not only our staff but also our communi8es.  

As more informa8on becomes available we will pass it on to you.  

Thank you for your understanding and pa8ence. If you have any ques8ons, please contact your site office or the 
Administra8on Office or visit our website at www.faycha.org 

http://www.faycha.org

